
 

Battery Management System Control Unit 
EV5 | 17/02/2024 (Date to be confirmed) 

 

Dear Owners, 
 

An OTA Update for the Battery Management System (BMS) will be available from the 
25th of February 2025 (Date to be confirmed). This update is only applicable to EV5 
vehicles produce before 13 November 2024. 
 

 
What’s New 

This OTA update provides the following improvements for your convenience. 

1. BMS Communication diagnosis Optimization- Improved internal diagnostic 

function of the HV battery control system. 

2. Optimize Battery Thermal Management Logic at Low ambient Temperatures. 

 
We hope that this OTA update will enhance your driving experience with added 
convenience and comfort. 
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